
 
 

DCF COVID-19 Daily Update Supporting Children, Families and Staff 

MARCH 27, 2020 

 
CT DCF: INTERVIEW WITH MICHAEL WILLIAMS, DEPUTY COMMISSIONER 

Renee DiNino, from The River 105.9 iHeart Radio, Interview with Michael Williams, 
Deputy Commissioner.  Topic:  Helping children in need in Connecticut.  

Link to Interview:  https://theriver1059.iheart.com/featured/community-
access/content/2020-03-26-ct-dcf-interview-with-michael-williams-deputy-commissioner/ 

 
 

BLOOD DRIVE 
 
One of the most important things you can do to ensure that we do not have another healthcare crisis on 
top of COVID-19 is to give blood.  There is currently a severe blood shortage.  This blood shortage could 
impact patients who depend on lifesaving blood to survive. 
 
In partnership with the American Red Cross the Connecticut State Police is hosting a blood drive on  
Wednesday, April 1, 2020 from 9 am to 2 pm at the Connecticut Police Academy. 
 
https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/find-drive 
 

 


